
Christmas Opening Hours
The International Family Law Group LLP would like to wish our clients, contacts and friends across

the globe a
wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year.

Our office hours over the festive period are as follows:
Monday 23 December 9.30am – 3.00pm will be our last working day

We will re-open at 9.30am on Thursday 2 January 2025

In the event that you require advice in an emergency situation, please contact our:

Emergency Helpline:
+44 (0)20 8175 9222

Our Location:
Octagon Point
5 Cheapside

St. Paul’s
London EC2V 6AA

Telephone:
+44 (0)20 3178 5668

Website:
www.iflg.uk.com

Paula Fox
paula.fox@iflg.uk.com
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